

NATIONAL CREDIT UNION ADMINISTRATION Washington, D.C. 20456

GC/17/108-59

May 16, 1989

Office of General Counsel

Bobby E. Coomer 8628 Glaser Road Fern Creek, Kentucky 40291

Re: Liability of Directors for Serving Alcohol at Credit Union Functions (Your May 2, 1989, Letter)

Dear Mr. Coomer:

You have asked for a legal opinion concerning the liability of the board of directors and a Federal credit union should something happen to an intoxicated individual who was served alcohol at a credit union function. Neither the FCU Act nor the NCUA Rules and Regulations address this issue. We suggest that the board of directors of the credit union consult with a private attorney on this issue.

Sincerely,

HATTIE M. ULAN

Assistant General Counsel

Hattee Millan

MM:sg

501A

. III, Part, A, 4